
 

 

 

 

 

MEC MRS B.N. SITHOLE-MOLOI CONCERNED  

ABOUT POVERTY IN KWAXIMBA 

 

The MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development in KwaZulu-Natal, Mrs 
Bongiwe Sithole-Moloi said she is concerned about the poverty engulfing 

the people of kwaXimba in the eThekwini District. 

The MEC said this during an Operation Sukuma Sakhe visit at the outer 
west region of the District on the 28th of April 2021. 

MEC Sithole-Moloi said government is ready to implement programs 

aimed at poverty alleviation in the area and as part of that, a dam will be 
built for irrigation schemes to assist agriculture in the area. 

#Phezukomkhono 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/phezukomkhono?__eep__=6&source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCmckVwh8wvPjrysqDwPtMFrtFEZlCGgYzVZYMn9i0T9jE91RvC2FDup7N0bS8ygQwmQlOdXsWM0lldEZg2u95x6Tia9kmwAq4TNL2-5Tn-wNfCbosdVoCy1LC5zTZrxpkx7Gk4f1UI_kXcXyGQTJSiMip8QDjbCs40V_vQ5K9sXyqMMgcdUU7EydbIhZqUFUSbd7KYamPwhaPVL170K7QnMKZjhCPEunyKJpWr55w00kZciMLhuZQzBLe8cj_DZwQQA4qW6wE_vWasxVz7LLRXmDVMPNzyPUPttHNB75VcdHYBNaOELg&__tn__=%2ANK-R


 

 

 


